
Greetwell Parish Council Extraordinary Meeting 16.7.2024 

MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF GREETWELL PARISH COUNCIL HELD 

AT 7.30PM ON TUESDAY 16 JULY 2024 IN THE VILLAGE HALL, SUDBROOKE 

 

PRESENT:  Councillor John Taylor (Chairman), Mrs Sarah Bates (Vice Chair),  

Mrs J Dimelow,  

Ms Sue Pullen, Vernon Stuffins, Mike Taylor, Chris Thatcher 

 

54 – 24/25  TO RECEIVE DECLARATIONS OF INTERESTED ON THE ITEM ON THE AGENDA 

 

None declared. 

 

55 – 24/25  TO DISCUSS THE MOVING OF THE PLANTER SITUATED NEAR TO THE PARISH 

GATES TO ANOTHER LOCATION WITHIN NORTH GREETWELL, AND TO CONSIDER THE 

QUOTATION RECEIVED FOR THE WORK 

 

Following a request from Lincolnshire County Council Highways Department that the planter be 

moved to another location members considered alternative sites. 

 

That the planter be moved to the grass verge between the post box and the bus shelter on 

Wragby Road East (outside Glendale premises), this subject to permissions. Should permission 

not be granted for that location an alternative site to be outside 9 Wragby Road adjacent the bus 

stop, proposed by Councillor Mrs Sarah Bates seconded by Councillor Chris Thatcher and 

unanimously Resolved. 

 

A quotation for the moving of the planter had been received from Glendale Countryside in the sum 

of £150.00.  That this quotation be accepted proposed by Councillor Mrs Sarah Bates, seconded 

by Councillor John Taylor and unanimously Resolved. 

 

 

 

 

Signed………………………….Chairman 

Date………………………… 
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